
Engineering has reviewed the TRC submittal for the Parkway Automotive Parking project and offers the 
following comments: 

1. This project proposes over 10,000 sf of on-site newly constructed impervious, qualifying it as a 
stormwater management plan. 
 

2. This project requires full stormwater review. Please submit a $1,000 permit review fee, a 
Stormwater Management Permit Application Form (Form SWP 2.2), calculations, one set of 
plans, and digital copies of all documents to Engineering for review. Please note that review 
times are running approximately 30-45 days. Please factor that into your project schedule. 
 


